
RAPID READ 

Monday, February 27th, 2023 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Any Grade 9’s who did NOT receive an immunization form, please see Ms. Brisbin in the office.  
Please remember to bring your signed consents TOMORROW.  

 IDS Leaders will be in the foyer TODAY at lunch hosting jeopardy based on facts around Black 
History, many of which are based on the Black History Month posters up around the school. Test 
your knowledge for some yummy treats!  

 Anti racism club is having a bake sale on Tuesday to raise funds to support those effected by the 
earthquake in Syria and turkey.  Stop by the foyer at lunch for a treat and support a great cause! 

 If you have any gently used Sports Equipment to donate to KidSport, please drop it off in the front 
foyer each morning until TOMORROW. 

 Calling all donut lovers! Leadership will be selling Kripsy Kreme Donuts in the foyer at lunch and 
afterschool this Thursday! Check out rapid event on Instagram for the reservation form! Cash and 
card will be accepted - $13 for a dozen donuts. 

 This Friday, IDS Leaders have organized a free movie event for Black History Month.  We will be 
playing Hidden Figures which begins at lunch in the library and will continue after school. Find the 
QR codes on our posters to reserve a spot.  

 Hey Rapids! We invite you to participate in an art contest centered around black excellence. We 
have upped the stakes to a $25 gift card of your choice for the winner! Check rapid event on 
Instagram for more details.  

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Honey garlic pork 
with sauteed 

sesame broccoli 

Spaghetti and 
Meatballs 

Butter Chicken Chicken Souvlaki Chicken & Waffle 
Sandwich 

     

SPORTS/ATHLETICS 
 Girls Soccer:  Try outs are cancelled again today. There will be a meeting tomorrow in Gym C at 

lunch for any girls interested. 

GRAD 
 Douglas College will be in the library TOMORROW for those who have applied, or are still thinking 

of applying, to answer any questions and let you know the next steps.  

 SFU Beedie School of Business will be here on March 1st in the library to answer questions for those 
who have applied and to let you know about the next steps.  

 


